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Transport Access Program 
Pymble Station Upgrade

 

The Pymble Station Upgrade is part of the Transport Access Program, a NSW Government initiative to 

provide a station that is accessible to people with a disability, limited mobility, parents/carers with prams 

and customers with luggage.  

Upcoming site activities  

To help inform the design of the Pymble Station Upgrade, underground investigation work and tree root 

identification work is required to take place within the Pacific Highway car park and along Grandview 

Street, Pymble. This involves using a road saw to cut the concrete followed by a vacuum truck to remove 

soil to help identify the tree roots and services underneath the ground. This work will be conducted 

between 7am and 6pm Monday 10 May to Thursday 13 May 2021.    

Tree trimming and removal will not be carried out for this work. All care will be taken with an independent 

arborist on site to monitor the work and assess the trees.  

Access into the Pacific Highway car park will be maintained at all times, with all car parking spaces 

available during this period.  

Temporary pedestrian, taxi and parking changes   

The following changes will be in place on Monday 10 May and Tuesday 11 May to allow work to be 

carried out safely:  

 Approximately three car parking spaces on Grandview Street between Alma Street and Station 

Street will be temporarily unavailable between 9am and 3pm.  

 The footpath on the station side of Grandview Street will be temporarily closed east of the station 

entrance between 7am and 5pm.   

 The taxi zone on Grandview Street will be temporarily relocated east of the work site from 9am to 

3pm.  

Please see map overleaf for further details. 
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Construction equipment 

Equipment to be used includes a vacuum truck, compactor, concrete saw, cable scanner, work vehicles, 

surveying equipment and various hand and power tools.  

Wherever possible, measures to reduce noise will be implemented including turning equipment off when 

not in use, positioning equipment as far away from residences as possible, monitoring noise, using non-

tonal reversing beepers and stopping work for respite periods.  

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience during this important work.  

Keeping the community informed 

We will continue to keep you informed with regular project updates published on the project website 

transport.nsw.gov.au/pymble. If you would like to be added to the project distribution list or for more 

information on the Pymble Station Upgrade, please contact us on 1800 684 490 or email 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au.  

For all urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call our 24-hour 

Construction Response Line on 1800 775 465. 

Map of work area  
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